FILE

Butler, Matthew

From:

meagan olney <meagan_olney@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 16, 2014 12:37 PM
To: Puco ContactOPSB
Subject:

case number 13-0990-EL-BGN

| am against having the wind farm in the Greenwich area. | wish that you would hear the people in this town.
Very few are for this project.
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